
 

News release No. 7 - Ventilation Units Study, 23 November 2015 

 

For new registrants, thank you, for your registration for the webpage of the Technical Assistance Study for 

the Ventilation Units Product Group. We hereby send you our seventh news release. 

Registration is now open for the second stakeholder meeting 

The registration for the second stakeholder meeting is now open. Please register by 7 December the latest 

by using the registration form. 

The meeting will take place 17 December 2015 from 10:00 to 16:30 (registration from 9.30) at location: 

Centre Albert Borschette (CCAB), Room AB-1D 

Rue Froissart 36 

1040 Brussels 

Belgium 

At the meeting, the recently published documents (Draft Commission Communication and Draft FAQ ) and 

eventually updated versions and/or further information will be presented. The latter to be made available 

on the website before the meeting. 

 

Best regards, 

The Project Team 

http://ventilationunits.eu/register-for-stakeholder-meeting/
http://ventilationunits.eu/media/1050/draft_commission_communication_vu_06112015.pdf
http://ventilationunits.eu/media/1053/draft_faq_vu_13112015.pdf

